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2024 Virginia State Police Safety Awards Breakfast 
 

Wednesday, May 8, 2024 Four Points by Sheraton Richmond, Richmond, VA 
 

For many years the Virginia Trucking Association and its Safety & Human Resource Council have 

hosted an annual function to honor the State Police Safety Award winners. We cordially invite you to 

show your support for our troopers as a sponsor of this year's event. The 2024 Virginia State Police 

Safety Awards Breakfast will be held at Four Points by Sheraton Richmond, located at 9901 Midlothian 

Turnpike, Richmond, VA, 23235 on Wednesday, May 8, 2024. Registration will begin at 7:30 a.m. and 

breakfast will be served at 8:00 a.m.  

 

SPONSORSHIP BENEFITS 

Table Sponsor ($250): 

 

• One complimentary ticket to the 2024 Virginia State Police Safety Awards Breakfast 

• Individual Listing along with Logo at a reserved table during Breakfast 

• Listing and Logo in slideshow before Awards presentation 

• Introduced during the Awards Breakfast 

• Listing included in Preview email. 

 

___ Enclosed is my check in the amount of $250.00 made payable to the Virginia Trucking Association. 

 

MAIL TO:  Virginia Trucking Association 

4821 Bethlehem Road, Suite 101 

Richmond, VA 232304  

 

Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

  

Company: ________________________________________________________________  

 

 

___ Please bill me for $250. 

 

To pay by Credit Card, please provide the following information: 

 

Card #:        Expiration Date:    

  

Name on Card:       Security Code:     

 

Credit Card Billing Address:    Phone #:      

 

 

NOTE: Sponsors, please send your company logo graphic file in an electronic format to the VTA 

via e-mail to jmurray@vatrucking.org  no later than Friday, April 19, 2024. 
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